
ONE
Early Learning Advocacy Day was Wednesday, March
6th in Topeka and it was a success! KPATA received a
recognition award for Parents as Teachers of Kansas,
Requested by Rep. Johnson and presented to KPATA at
Early Learning Advocacy Day.

TWO

THR E E

FOUR

F I V E

The KPATA Conference will offer two sessions to support
specific member requests: Advocacy and Grant Writing. In
addition, we will have a conversation about the potential for
the Office of Early Childhood during our conference closing. 

You are encouraged to listen to the following to stay
informed: LISTEN HERE

Please watch for the additional dates for the KPATA DEIA
Webinars and Lunch & Learns which will be coming out in
the next few weeks.

KPATA will be a part of a new campaign “Just Ten
Minutes”. The focus is reduction of screen time with a
replacement of a positive interaction or activity. More
information will be shared at the KPATA Conference.

https://soundcloud.com/kansas-reflector-podcast/2024-03-18-podcast?utm_source=clipboard&utm_campaign=wtshare&utm_medium=widget&utm_content=https%253A%252F%252Fsoundcloud.com%252Fkansas-reflector-podcast%252F2024-03-18-podcast

